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Thank you for your update on 8th May 2022.
Being a resident of Isleham and following Sunnica’s application process for their project.
I am strongly against  another delay by Sunnica. Not being an engineer I would have thought it
obvious to establish very early on in the process whether Burwell site was large enough
to cope with their plans. What else have they overlooked?
 
I’m not against another Solar Farm in the area but more consideration should be taken into the
scale and the use of land in the area.
 
Kind regards
 
Philip Davis    




